
Students of Delhi University are invited to take part in HSE Saint Petersburg 
Students Week! 
  
HSE Saint Petersburg Students Week will be held from June 10 to June 15, 2024. 
Participation in this unique Students Week is an excellent chance to get a flavor of 
courses taught by top HSE University professors and travel to one of the most 
beautiful cities in Russia. In the framework of the Students Week, HSE offer four 
different fields of studies – Business & Economics, Social Sciences, Design and 
Computer science. Students will acquire new knowledge and skills in the field of 
their interest and gain insights into the Russian world and culture. 
  
HSE offers fully funded places as below, 
  
∙             Social Sciences track: 1 fully-funded place for undergraduate students; 
∙             Computer science track: 2 fully-funded places for undergraduate students; 
  
The full scholarship covers registration and tuition fees, accommodation, tickets to 
New Delhi, flights from New Delhi to Saint Petersburg and back as well as the 
cultural programme. 
  
Apart from studying, students will be able to enjoy a cultural programme – take a 
fascinating boat trip along the rivers and canals, discover magnificent park of 
Peterhof and Hermitage Museum. 
  
Upon completion of the Students Week, participants will get a certificate that will 
provide privileges for admission to HSE University-St Petersburg. 
  
This is to request you to kindly nominate two students from your college (one in 
Social Science and one in Computer Science), which are currently in their 
second year.  The nomination should be sent along with the following documents, 
  

1.    A brief detail on the basis of which student is selected and nominated 
2.    Student contact details (like, email id and Mobile Number) 

3.    Copy of Passport valid atleast for next six months 
  
It may be noted that students will be further selected based on screening by a 
committee set for this purpose. 
  
The nominations are to be sent to the Dean, International Relations on email 
id dean_ir@du.ac.in latest by 17:00 hours of April 27, 2024. 
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